
GCSE Results Day Thursday 22 August 2024 

Student guidance on receiving your results and enrolling on your chosen 

course  

 
On Thursday 22 August 2024 you will receive your GCSE results on Firefly. You will receive a 

separate letter on how to access these. 

 

Applications - By now you should have made at least 3 applications for September. 

Remember you can still apply to some courses at further education colleges, such as Barnet 

and Southgate or City and Islington, as they are still accepting applications. 

 

Information from Post 16 providers - Before results day, you will have received information 

from each institution that has offered you a place explaining what grades you need to secure 

your place, and how and when to enrol. 

 

Offer conditions - Please remember that each offer of a place comes with its own 

conditions, for example, you may need an average point score of 6 across your best 8 GCSE’s, 

or a particular grade in a certain subject. Please check your offer letters or application 

portals, to remind yourself of the grades you will need to secure your place. 

 

On results day – Assuming you have achieved the grades needed for your course, you should 

follow the instructions the college or sixth form have sent you to enrol. This will often 

involve going on the same day with your results to enrol, or you may be asked to go on a 

different day. If you are unsure, you should contact them directly. You may need to bring ID, 

so please have this ready in case you need it. 

 

What if I have not met the offer conditions? If you have not achieved the grades needed for 

your first choice, but you have achieved the grades for your second or third choice, please 

accept this place. You can contact your first choice to see whether they can still offer you a 

place on your chosen course or on a different course, but this is not guaranteed. 

If you have not achieved the grades for any of the courses you applied for and the college or 

sixth form have not offered you an alternative place, you will need to apply to one of the 

higher education colleges such as Barnet and Southgate.  

You should also check the entry requirements and apply online if possible. The best thing to 

do is to go to the college with your results and ID to secure a place, ideally on results day, or 

as soon as possible as the spaces will be filled and you may have less courses to choose 

from.   

If in doubt about what course to follow, you should contact the College to get guidance on 

the most appropriate course to apply for at their centre. Do this in person, phone or email as 

directed on their website.  

You can also contact Ms Baterip at School using her email m.baterip@friern.barnet.sch.uk 


